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Attendance and Punctuality 
Please can we ask that parents/carer book children's dental check-ups and GP 
appointments for after school or during school holidays where 
possible. Children arriving or leaving late can be very disruptive to their own and 
other children's education. 
We appreciate that you are doing your best under the circumstances at present 
with GP practice changes but please aim for appointments to be out of school hours 
where possible. 
 

Park View Christmas 
Christmas Cards 
These can be brought in from Monday if you would like to. Please only send them to 
children in your child’s class and the teachers will give them out on a Friday. 
Christmas Shows 
Well done to EYFS for starting the festive season with 2 wonderful shows this week! 
KS1 and KS2 will hold their shows next week. Please book your tickets on the School 
Spider App. 
Christmas Jumper Day 
Next Friday will be Christmas Jumper Day. Your child can come t 
to school wearing a festive outfit. Please make sure they are  
still wearing suitable shoes.  
Friday 17th December 
We will be having our annual festive singalong in the 
morning and then children will finish at 1:30pm. 

 
 



 

 
 
 

Dream. Believe. Work hard. Achieve! 
 

 

Attendance 
 
 

The winners of our attendance mascots are:- 
RP, 2V, 3P 

The winners of the punctuality mascots are:- 
RP, 2P, 5P 

 
 

Well done everybody!! 
 
 
 

Dates for your diary 
 
 
Friday 10th December – 
Christmas Jumper Day and 
Christmas Dinner 
 
Tuesday 14th and Wednesday 
15th – KS1 and KS2 
Christmas Shows 
 
Friday 17th December – 
Break up for Christmas at 
1.30pm 
 
Tuesday 4th January 2022 – 
School reopens 
 
 

Reminders 
 
Uniform 
 
You can order uniform from our 
school website. It will be available 
in school from 2pm the following 
day. 
 
Parking 
Please do not park on the zig zag 
lines outside of school. You could be 
fined and this does make an unsafe 
environment for the children. 
 
Show Tickets 
These need to be booked via School 
Spider and are limited to 2 per 
family. If you have any difficulties 
with this please contact the office.  
 
Thank You  
 


